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I am pleased to report that for the most part members are regularly logging on to the website and registering their attendance plans.  However there are still certain members who do not regularly register their attendance plans, miss rehearsals and make no effort to contact their relevant Section Leaders, Vicki or myself when they are going to be absent.  In general since our last meeting attendance is averaging at about 49 out of 59 members per week.

The Bellas continue to work towards full membership although due to holidays that were booked before the Membership Drive Jen Senior was away for 4 weeks, Cherry Ingleton is currently away for 5 weeks and Lesley Russell is away for 2 weeks so the audition process has been somewhat haphazard and I am not aware of any of these ladies, as well as Sue Gray, having done their final auditions.  Furthermore Rose and Anastasia Edwards have indicated that they will not be returning after the Christmas break.  They have both enjoyed their time with us but I think the commitment at this stage is too much for both them and their mother.  They have said that they would like to return further down the track so I will keep in touch.

Jo Brice will be absent until the New Year due to her neck surgery which necessitated moving her vocal cords to allow anterior access to her neck vertebrae.  She sends everyone her love, is missing us all and is eager to return next January if possible.

Lyn Howells
Membership Chair
